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This bill will make it harder for the law abiding citizens to obtain firearms. I have 

worked in stores that sell firearms and I can say 100% without a question of a doubt. 

I have never seen a criminal buy a firearm in these establishments. We already have 

a system that works. Let's not waste resources and time on a matter that will make 

no difference to criminals. The way criminals come into possession of firearms is by 

stealing them from law abiding citizens. Look at the news coat of arms was broke into 

and had a few firearms stolen. I think this speaks for it's self criminals need a more 

severe punishment.  


